
 
 
 

      

Dear	Valued	Customers,	
	
Hogan	Pharmacy	strives	to	improve	accessibility	for	our	
customers	with	disabilities.	We	would	like	to	hear	your	
comments,	questions	and	suggestions	about	the	provision	
of	our	goods	and	services	to	people	with	disabilities.	Please	
contact	our	management	staff	in	person,	by	mail	457	
London	Road,	Sarnia,	ON	N7T	4W9	or	at	519-336-2224,	or	
by	e-mail	hogan@hoganrxgroup.com	to	share	your	
comments	or	request	a	copy	of	our	accessibility	policy.		
	
Customer	Feedback	forms	are	available	at	the	counter,	or	
you	can	fill	out	a	form	on	our	website:	
www.hoganpharmacy.com		
	
Thank	you,	
	
Darryl	Moore	


